
Dear Valued Guest, 

We hope this message finds you well. As your safety and well-being is our top priority, we 

would like to inform you about the safety protocols that we have implemented in response to 

current health concerns. 

Our Commitment to Your Safety 

• Enhanced cleaning and sanitization of all public areas and guest rooms. 

• Contactless check-in and check-out procedures. 

• Hand sanitizing stations located throughout the property. 

• Social distancing measures in place in all dining and common areas. 

• Face masks and personal protective equipment provided to staff. 

Guest Responsibilities 

We kindly ask that you: 

• Wear a face mask in public areas. 

• Maintain social distancing guidelines. 

• Practice hand hygiene regularly during your stay. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. Together, we can ensure a safe and 

enjoyable experience for everyone. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Hotel Name] 

[Contact Information] 


